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Reception  

 

               Food  

School Values 

 

Trip Information  

Reception Pizza Express Trip – Wednesday 7th May   

 

Additional Information 

Welly Wednesday – the children will need a spare set of clothes.  

Ensure children come to school wearing sun cream and have a sunhat 

with them.   

Homework Expectations 

             Reading at least  3 times a week. 

 

 

 

National Curriculum 

As Writers, Reception will continue writing sentences and short 

captions.  

As Readers, we will be reading the Hungry Caterpillar as a class 

and other exciting texts.  Reception will begin to read with ‘Fred 

in their head’ and recognize common exception words.   

As Mathematicians, we are going to be consolidating our 

number bonds to 5. This half term we will focus on our number 

bonds to 10 and doubles.   

As Scientists and Geographers, we will be learning about 

Food. The children will use their 5 senses to explore food and 

learn about the lifecycle of a caterpillar. We will have a go at 

making our own pizzas!  

As part of Expressive Arts and Design the children will learn 

about food hygiene and prepare their own fruit kebabs.   

As Sports People, we will be strengthening our fine and gross 

motor skills during our PE sessions and choosing time.   

As Theologians, in RE we will be learning about which places 

are special and why.   

In PSHE we will continue to negotiate and solve our own conflicts 

as well as achieving our own goals.   

 

Curriculum Drivers 

Perseverance       Confident Communicators      World Citizens   

Healthy Body, Healthy Mind 

 

 

 


